OURSAVIOURS

Date: August 2, 2019
To: The City of Naperville
Subject: Edward Elmhurst Hospital Exterior Sign at Osler Dr and Washington St.

To Whom It May Concern,

The Our Saviors Church, is aware that the Edward Elmhurst Hospital has plans to
remove the existing monument sign at the intersection of S. Washington and Osler
Dr. in Naperville, Illinois, and replace with a new sign similar in size and shape. The
Church offers its consent for the sign to continue its existence on the church

‘property.

If you have any additional questions, or need additional approval, please feel free to
contact me.

Sincerely,

T

Jean Jepson

Director of Administration

Our Saviour’s Lutheran Church
815 S. Washington St
Naperville, IL 60540

630-281-4225
jeanjepson@goursaviours.com

oursaviours.com 630-355-2522




